
From: Kera Peterson
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Cc: Jon Grebner; Beth Commers
Subject: ESST Update Ord 23-48
Date: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 1:51:45 PM

Dear Council President Brendmoen and Council Members:
 
On behalf of the Saint Paul Regional Labor Federation, I ask you to support the update of the Earned
Sick and Safe Time ordinance in Ord 23-48.
 
This update will bring our existing city ordinance into conformity with state law while maintaining
important provisions from the Saint Paul ordinance that were not included in state legislation. The
proposed changes will make it easier for employers to comply with the ordinance, for the city to
enforce it, and for workers to access and use the benefits they have earned.
 
Kera Peterson
President
Saint Paul Regional Labor Federation, AFL-CIO
http://www.stpaulunions.org/
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